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 ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

This incoming week is ANTI 

BULLYING WEEK.  Within each class 

we are going to be focusing on “being 

kind”.  When we are all back in school 

we are going to mark Anti bullying 

week by having a “wear odd socks to 

school day” on Friday 20th 

November.  Girls could wear their 

odd socks over their tights if they 

want.  (so they don’t get cold!)   
 
 

 

 

MATHLETICS SCORE BOARD 

Congratulations to P6 who won the 

trophy for their class this week!  A 

few people helped to make sure 

their class lifted the trophy this 

week       
 

 

 

FLU VACCINATION – MOP UP 

The school nursing team will be in 

school on Wednesday 25th Nov to 

administer the flu vaccine 

programme for those who were 

unable to attend the flu vaccination 

on 19th Oct.   
 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

 

***CHANGE OF DATE*** 

CHRISTMAS DINNER IN SCHOOL – 4th Dec 

PEASE NOTE – Our Christmas Dinner has now been moved to FRIDAY 4TH 

DECEMBER.  We will be serving traditional Christmas fayre.  On the day, 

children will eat their lunch in their class bubbles, as normal.  They can wear 

Christmas jumpers, tops, socks, hats, hairbands Christmas colours etc etc! 

We will be in touch nearer the time about ordering.   
 

      WELCOME BACK!       

We look forward to welcoming our P6/7 pupils back to school on TUESDAY 

17th November.  This is as long as you have not developed any Covid 

symptoms (a new continuous cough, high temperature, loss or change of 

sense of taste or smell)    This follows the guidance you were given by the 

Public Health Agency.   

SCHOOL DINNERS - If you have no siblings in school, you can order school 

dinners for the incoming week on Tuesday.  The order form was sent home 

with you on Monday 9th Nov but if you have misplaced this you will find the 

order form on both seesaw and the school website under parent area.   
 

 

 


